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Sports Day 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to KS1 sports day on Tuesday 20th June at 1:30pm on the school field. 
We would love as many parents/carers as possible to support and encourage all pupils. 
Parents/Carers will be stationed in the middle of the field where there will be chairs (if you would 
like to bring your own camping chair then please feel free to but this is not a necessity). The children 
will rotate around the outside of the field taking part in 5 different events. 

Please enter via the green gate by the car park which will be open 15 minutes before the event start time 
(1:15pm).  

• Key Stage 1: 1:30 - 3pm on the school field.  

 
There will also be a parents/ carers sprint race and a tug a war competition if anyone would like to have a go! 
This will take place after all the children have finished their events.  

Please can you ensure that your child/children have a water bottle, their PE kit with appropriate trainers 
and suncream or a sun hat if the weather is warm. 

All children will be released from their classrooms when the event has finished. 

We would love as many parents/carers to attend as possible as this is a fantastic opportunity to invite you into  
Tyndale to motivate and support the pupils.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss K Parkhouse  
(Headteacher) 
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